
 

 

Oak Bay High School 

This Week @ Oak Bay High 

May 25 -May 29, 2020 

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians, 
 
This week’s newsletter contains important information about Oak Bay High’s plans for student locker 
cleanout, Phase 3 for June, year-end awards notification and Grad 2020 initiatives.  
 
 
Phase 3 
 
Our Health & Safety Committees has been working hard to ensure staff and students return to the building in 
a safe manner while meeting the guidelines set out by WorkSafeBC and therefore, we are excited for the op-
portunity of students returning in June in a limited capacity.  Students will still continue to have the opportunity 
to complete their courses and work with their teachers remotely - entering the building for in-person support is 
completely voluntary.  Teachers will communicate with each of their classes through Google Classroom out-
lining their June scheduled office hours where students can seek face-to-face, socially distanced sup-
port.  Please reach out to the teacher if you are unsure of office hours that have been scheduled. Additionally, 
students can access two designated rooms to receive support and complete any outstanding assignments. 
The cafeteria will host students needing in-person support in Math & Science and the library will support 
those needing English & Socials support. Students can meet with a teacher and then move to a support 
space and vise versa. 
 
We would like to plan for student attendance in these spaces as best as possible and therefore, we are ask-
ing families to notify us of their intentions.  Detailed information, including an intention survey, was sent out 
last Thursday and can be accessed again here (https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/newsletter/june-in-
class-instruction-info-survey/).  Please let us know what you/your child educational plans are for the month of 
June by completing the survey embedded in the newsletter.  For your convenience, the direct link is provided 
here as well (OBH - Instructional Options for June).  This survey closes on Tuesday at midnight. 

 
 
Locker Clean Out 
 
As students return to our school on a limited basis we are asking that they take a moment to clean out their 
lockers.  We further recognize that not all students will be coming in for additional support during these next 
few weeks and as such will be scheduling locker clean out for all students starting in JUNE. In an effort to 
control the number of students in the building at any one time, we will be asking students in Grade/Advisory 
groupings to come to the school to empty their lockers.  Students must enter and exit  the building ONLY 
through the front entrance.   Hand sanitizer will be available upon entering the school as well as a large gar-
bage bag for locker contents if required.  Students will be asked to return any textbooks and other school 
property (for example, team uniforms) to a table set-up at the exit station.  It is important that the students 
come ONLY at the scheduled times, again to control the overall number of students in the building at a partic-
ular time.  We will be unable to store personal items left behind in lockers and as such any materials left in 
lockers will be collected for refuse disposal.   
 
 

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/newsletter/june-in-class-instruction-info-survey/
https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/newsletter/june-in-class-instruction-info-survey/
https://forms.gle/VZFiiyWk3Ao5BzXh8


 

 

Schedule 
 
June 4 - Grade 9 
June 5 - Grade 10 
June 8 - Grade 11 
June 12 - Grade 12:  Grade 12 students will also receive GRAD REGALIA AND YEARBOOKS 
 
 Locker clean-out:  June 4, 5, 8 and 12 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We will be releasing a schedule for yearbook distribution for Grades 9-11 AFTER June 12.   
 
Grad Update 
 
Please find a full update on all Grad activities linked below. 
 
OBH Grad Update (May 25th) 
Thank you for your continued support in these difficult times.  If you have questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to one of the administration team or a counselor.  We’ll provide further updates as 
we receive them from either the District or the Ministry of Education.     

Advisory # Time 

1-10 8:30-9:00 

11-20 9:15-9:45 

21-30 10:00-10:30 

31-40 10:45-11:15 

41-50 11:30-12:00 

51-58 12:15-12:45 

Message from PAC- 

The May PAC AGM will be deferred until the September meeting due to the current re-
strictions.  Nominations are open for any position, but we are currently looking to fill vacancies for 
the Vice-Chair, Treasurer and VC PAC Representative roles. 

Secondary Sleep Strategies  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1daYcsn31JOtpa_lDlMGSx-J72u59Jj1_/view?usp=sharing
http://cm.pn/5lk4

